Hannah Dale

From:

Sent: 29 September 2020 23:55

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Objection to PLAN/2020/0568
Hi team

I am writing to object to the plan to build 5 additional tower blocks to the area.
I came to Woking to be be near family but also because its a lovely place to live.....at least it was.

The new tower blocks in Woking centre are not only unattractive to the beautiful Surrey landscape but are
very oppressive when you walk into town and darken the whole area.

But to build 5 more! What a catastrophe this will be for Woking.
Where are all the new arrivals to Woking going to park their thousands of cars?
Where are the kids going to go to school?

I live in Hillview Court and the towers are starting to ruin my view and quite frankly I think allowing these
new towers to be built is going to ruin Woking.

Far too many people will be living in a very small area. The more people you squeeze into a small area the
more likely we are to aquire a ghetto which in turn will bring down the whole look and feel of Woking and
won't attract the right type of person.

Kind regards
Christine Noel
36 Hillview Ct, Woking GU22 7QN, UK



